
Psychology Club Minutes 
October 21, 2014 

 At today’s meeting we discussed 

o The Homecoming Tailgate will be this Saturday from1-3 

there was a sign-up sheet at the meeting today but if you are 

interested in participating and couldn’t make the meeing, 

please feel free to stop by and bring some food if you like! 

We will be emailing you all within the next few days with the 

exact location of our table 

o We are having a bake sale on Oct. 25th from 12-2, there were 

sign-up sheets for this as well at the meeting but if you were 

not able to attend please email me 

(ctcrawford@valdosta.edu) or Amber 

(amgrant@valdosta.edu) if you wanted to sign-up and also if 

you want to bring ingredients to make cookies/brownies, etc., 

please bring them to the next meeting and give them to one 

of the officers and we will use those as well! If you wanted to 

bake your own items just have them ready by 11am on the 

day of the bake sale.  

o The Progressive Dinner is going to be Nov. 15th at 4pm  I 

will tell you all where in Oak Parking Lot we will be meeting 

up once it gets closer to the actual date. A sign-up sheet for 

this will also be going around soon.  

o We are still accepting donations for the Haven upstairs and 

will be continuing this throughout October.  

o If you have any questions about the minutes please feel free 

to email me! 

mailto:amgrant@valdosta.edu


o If you haven’t already, please join the Psychology Club on 

Campus Connect and have a great remainder of the week! 


